From your Diocesan Support Teams

From your DAC

The DAC team is here to help if you would like advice on undertaking work to your church building,
and on the faculty application process.

Covid-19 Advice for Managing Church Buildings:

The latest Ad Clerum from the Bishop of Salisbury contains guidance for parishes and incumbents
about access to church buildings by contractors, and to maintain the organ. Read it here.

The CBC maintains up-to-date guidance for incumbents, churchwardens and PCC members
related to the Covid-19 pandemic. Click here to view numerous targeted advice notes on securing
and caring for your church buildings during the pandemic.

If you have any questions, do get in touch with the DAC team via DAC@salisbury.anglican.org.



https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/resources-library/whos-who/news-and-events/coronavirus/latest-ad-clerum/ad-clerum-11-june-2020
https://www.churchofengland.org/more/media-centre/coronavirus-covid-19-guidance-churches
mailto:DAC@salisbury.anglican.org

